
OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER 
BHADARWAH FOREST DIVISION 

Fax No. O1997-244158 email:- dfobhadarwah 1@gmail.com* 

The Executive Engineer, 
PWD (R&B) B.C. Road Division, 

Bhadarwah. 

No: DFO/Bhad/FCA3166-63 Dated:-/-09-2) 
Sub: -Use of 0.165 ha of forest land for the construction of phase 2nd of 

ongoing Road from Katyara to Kansar via Haddal from House of Sh. 
Rattan Lal village Lower Haddal to Village Bharai via village Upper Haddal. 

Ref- Proposal No. FP/JK/ ROAD/157238/2022. 
Sir, 

This office is very sorry to convey you, that your replies to the EDS which havve 

been raised by this office are inane. Again and again you are sending a joint report 

that was held on 18-05-2022 i.e before submission of instant porposal on Parivesh 

Portal (27-06-2022). For your kind information, this was a joint survey conducted 

prior to the submission of proposal i.e. before submission on Parivesh Portal. 

You are again required to conduct a joint inspection on 17-09-2022 alongwith 

Forest officials and submit the case accordingly. 

Yours faithfully 

(Chander Shekhar) U 
Divisional Forest Officer 

Bhadarwah Forest Division 

Copysubmitted to the the Chief Engineer, PWD (R&%B) Department Jammu 
forinformation. 

1. 

2 Copy to the Range Officer Neru Range for information and necessary action. 

Divisional Forest Officer 
Bhadarwah Forest Division 
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